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Happy 
Halloween 

BIG THANKS to Barbara Morrish for the many years 
of serving the neighborhood by growing and planting 
the flowers up front. Barbara is retiring from garden 
duty. We also want to thank Beverly Campbell for all 
the work that she has done taking care of the flowers 
on the inside, much appreciated.

All y’all 
Let’s be good to all the trick or treaters

Nice turnout for the 19th Hole get 
together a few weeks ago. Great to 
get back in touch with the neighbors 
and hear about their travels and 
updates of their families. Fun time for 
sure!
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Thanks to the folks who 
volunteered to plant the rose 
bushes up front. Many hands 
make a big job manageable.
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Let’s all make sure that 
the kids have a safe and fun 

Halloween this year.

2920 Roadhouse - Great place for people looking for some good country 
music in an outdoor setting.

Big Thanks 
to Bob Dreahn for 

cleaning up so much 
of the gravel 

up front!


